
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

From the office:  

Firstly, we would like to start by welcoming our new children and families to Just for 

Kids. We hope you are all settling in nicely and enjoying your interactions with us at 

Just for Kids. If you have some time, please complete our Orientation and enrolment 

survey and return it to your child’s teacher.  

We would also like to remind families to sign in and out each day. Many children are 

not being signed in and out, and this will affect your CCS payments.  

Please also remember to bring a piece of fruit or vegetable each day for your child 

to share with the children for snack times.  

 A FEW FRIENDLY REMINDERS… 

✓ Please remember to sign you child in and out each day. This is not only for attendance records, but for emergency evacuation 

procedure also.  

✓ Please clearly label all of your child’s belongings, including water bottles and bed sheets 

✓ Please bring 1 piece of fruit or vegetable each day 

✓ Please call us to notify us if your child will not be attending care for any reason 

✓ Please do not leave medication in your child’s bag 

✓ Please check Kinderloop regularly to avoid missing out on any important information, upcoming events or notifications 

✓ Please notify us if someone different will be collecting your child from the centre 

✓ Please update us with any medical information such as change in allergies, dietary requirements etc 

✓ Please keep your child’s immunisation records up to date with us 

✓ Please notify us of any changes to your contact details, or emergency contact details.  
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QUALITY IMPROVEMENT PLAN… 

In our centre foyer each month we 

have a “Question of the Month” for 

families to provide feedback on an 

area of our centre’s practices and 

procedures. This feedback is then 

used to reflect and improve our 

centre in this area. We encourage 

all families to read the question of 

the month and offer their 

feedback, whether it be good or 

not so good, so we can continue to 

improve our services and provide 

you and your children with high 

quality childcare and education. 

WEBSITE UPDATE: 

We have just updated our website 

so go take a look! 

www.justforkidschildcare.com.au 

This year we have introduced the STE(a)M program into our weekly curriculum 

once per week. Please speak to your centre director or child’s teacher for more 

information on session times, or if you would like to enroll your child.  

Philosophy Update: 

We have recently updated our Philosophy and it is 

now on display in the centre foyer. Thank you to 

those families who provided feedback into our 

philosophy revision. Please take the time to read the 

new philosophy. 

Educator shout out board!  

We have an “Educator Shout Out Board” located 

in our centre foyer, for families to share a little 

love and appreciation to our educators for all the 

love, care and effort that goes into not only 

caring for the children, but also for all the 

planning, observations and interactions that 

goes on too.  

So, if you have some time please share a little 

love. A little bit of kindness goes a long way to 

make someone’s day!  

 

http://www.justforkidschildcare.com.au/


   

   
 Between 1 May and 25 June 2019, 
collect as many stickers as you can. 
Stick them on the supplied posters or 
sticker sheets. Don’t forget, you can Between 1 May and 25 
June 2019, 
collect as many stickers as you can. 
Stick them on the supplied posters or 
sticker sheets. Don’t forget, you can 
always download and print extra sticker 
sheets at teaching.com.au 
This time, you just need to count 
them up and let us know how many 
you’ve got. But it’s important that you 
hang on to your stickers until your new 
equipment arrives. 
always download and print extra sticker 
sheets at teaching.com.au 
This time, you just need to count 
them up and let us know how many 
you’ve got. But it’s important that you 
hang on to your stickers until your new 
equipment a  

MAY 2019: 

 

17TH WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL 

DAY 

 

26TH NATIONAL SORRY DAY 

 

27TH RECONCILIATION DAY AND 

RECONCILIATION WEEK BEGINS.  

 

 

JUNE 2019: 

 

1ST INTERNATIONAL CHILDREN’S 

DAY 

 

4TH RAMADAN AND EID 

 

5TH WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 

 

10TH QUEENS BIRTHDAY 

 

12TH CRAZY HAIR DAY 
 

Each centre may have additional 

incursions or events based on interests 

or family input, so keep an eye on your 

kinderloop posts for more info!  

JUST FOR KIDS IS PARTICIPATING IN THE 

WOOLWORTHS EARN AND LEARN PROMOTION.  

SO PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO COLLECT YOUR EARN 

AND LEARN STICKERS WHEN SHOPPING AT 

WOOLWORTHS.  

YOU CAN STICK THEM ON THE STICKER SHEETS 

LOCATED IN THE CENTRE FOYER OR YOU CAN GIVE 

THE STICKERS TO ONE OF YOUR CHILD’S EDUCATORS 

AND WE WILL COLLECT AND COUNT THE STICKERS 

AND SUBMIT THEM TO EARN SOME GREAT 

LEARNING RESOURCES FOR THE CHIDLREN! 

SO GET EVERYONE INVOLVED IN COLLECTING 

STICKERS AND HELP US EARN SOME FUN LEARNING 

RESOURCES! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND HAPPY 

SHOPPING! 

FAMILY INVOLVMENT… 

We are always looking for fun new 

learning experiences for the children, 

and parent and family involvement 

plays such a big part of our planning 

and programming. We love to have 

families join us for experiences with 

the children so if you have some spare 

time, and would like to come and do a 

cooking experiences, share your 

profession, cultural traditions or have 

a special talent you would like to 

share with us such as a musical 

instrument or sporting talent, please 

feel free to have a chat to your centre 

director to organise a time for you to 

come and engage with the children! 

We would love to have you, and so 

would the children! 

Thank you! 


